
REGISTER NOW!
RARE CARE PEER SUPPORT TRAINING

Give an Hour is proud to present, Rare Care, a peer support
program designed specifically for Rare Caregivers. Peer
support is a reciprocal program between two people who
have experienced a similar event and want to continue to

heal by listening to and supporting one another. 
This is not therapy, but ongoing conversations and genuine

connections. 

Two dates to choose from: 
Cohort #1: Tuesdays, 8/9/22-9/13/22 (6-8 pm PST)

Cohort #2: Tuesdays, 10/4/22-11/8/22 (TBD)
Registration Link: https://ner3dkld.paperform.co/

Questions? Contact schapman@giveanhour.org


